
Village of Clarksville 
Council Meeting Minutes 

July 10, 2017 
 

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Village Council was held July 10, 2017 at the Clarksville 
Village Hall.  President Amy Byers called the meeting to order at 7 pm. 
 
All Council Members present – Trustees Patricia Reser, Bonnie Main, Robbie Mutschler, Brad Clark, 
Joseph Graham, Allen Sheldon, Treasurer Rose Barratt, and Clerk Shari Clark. 
 
Public comments were heard. 
 
The minutes of the June 5, 2017 meeting were read and approved with one amendment; Motion by 
B.Clark and supported by Graham to change amount from $1,000.00 to $2,000.00 which authorized 
Treasurer to transfer funds from General Fund to Local Street Fund.  Motion passed. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Reser to pay monthly bills totaling $6,594.26.  Motion passed. 
 
Reports were read by Treasurer Barratt, Street Commissioner Reser, Sewer by B.Clark, Ex Officio 
Planning Commissioner Main, and Clerk S.Clark. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Main to affirm motion last month authorizing Treasurer to move 
funds from United Bank CD into an 18 month CD. Treasurer Barratt negotiated rate with United Bank 
matching 1.1%.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Sheldon to accept Grade A Gutter Systems $1,970.00 bid to install 
new commercial grade covered gutters at Clarksville Village Hall.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
The next regular meeting will be held August 7, 2017. 

Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk 


